
 

Walter Infant School and Nursery 

Friday Flyer 
Dear Walter Families, 

I am so pleased that so many children are scooting or cycling to school, but they 

must not do so in the playground.  We have had so many near misses recently.  

Please ensure your child pushes their scooter or bike whilst in the playground. 

Environment Week at Walter 
This week has been Environment Week led by our Curriculum Leader, Miss Palmer.  
The children have shared very interesting stories about caring for the environment 
around us and saving our world from pollution, especially plastics. The books we 
focussed on were: “Somebody Swallowed Stanley”, “The Odd Fish” and “Somebody 
Crunched Colin”. 

 

The children have produced some incredible models made from recycled materials, 

produced wonderful posters and collected all the litter from the playground and 

gardens.  We now have a huge team of litter pickers to keep our school clean and 

tidy.  



 

Genevie made a jelly fish from a tin can!  She knew she was recycling; well done 

Genevie (from Robin).  Ismaeel drew a collection of creatures and a plastic bottle 

from The Odd Fish. His octopus had exactly 8 tentacles! 

No Snacks in the Playground after or before school! 
Please can we ask that you all remember NOT to give your children snacks on the 
school playground as most of the rubbish was from food wrappers.  We do not allow 
eating on the playground at the end of the day as it encourages wildlife, such as rats 
and pigeons, resulting in mess and damage.  Thank you. 
 
Woolly Firs 
The Year 2 children had a truly wonderful time visiting Woolly Firs this week; they 
behaved in an exemplary way and shared their knowledge and understanding 
confidently.  All the staff that went on the trip felt extremely proud. 
 

  



  

  

  

 
 

  



 

 
 
The Summer Fair 
Volunteer opportunities for "Summer Fair 2023" are now open. Please click on the 
following web link (or copy it into your web browser if clicking doesn't work) to go to 
the signup sheet. To sign up, just follow the instructions on the page. It only takes a 
few seconds to do. 
volunteersignup.org/YDDQJ  

http://volunteersignup.org/YDDQJ


 

Saturday 1st July 2023 
Thank you for volunteering! 

 
Great, Great Britain 
In Year One the children are learning about the countries that make up the United 
Kingdom; this week they have learned about shamrocks and four-leafed clovers.  
Unbelievably, after completing her work about how lucky it is to find a four-leafed 
clover, Bryony found one outside in the school grounds! 
 
 
 

 
  
Star of the Week 
10 fabulous stars; you might have noticed that some children have their photograph 
in the flyer more than once! 



 
  

   

   



 

 

 

   
I have been told by Mrs Taylor, the headteacher from St. Paul’s that a parent has 
been parking a silver car across the yellow box by the gates into both schools.  This 
is not only very incovenient as it holds up so many other people who are trying to 
use the gates, but it is not permitted.  We will be monitoring the space from both 
schools. 
 
Have a fabulous weekend, the weather is predicted to be very hot so please take 
care.  We do advise that you apply suncream to your child next week to protect them 
from sunburn, if there is a risk they might burn.  Also, please send them in a sun hat; 
I have seen these in some supermarkets which are super smart!    

                                     
 
Judy Wheeler: Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


